

Advertisement

The Village of North Aurora will receive sealed proposals for the Snow and Ice Removal Services. Proposals will be received at the North Aurora Village Hall, 25 East State Street, North Aurora, Illinois 60542 until 11:00 a.m. local time on Tuesday, October 3, 2017. All proposals must be addressed as follows:

SEALED PROPOSALS

Contractor Name
RE: Proposal for Snow and Ice Removal Services

Village of North Aurora Attention: John Laskowski Director of Public Works 25 East State Street North Aurora, IL 60542

The Request for Proposal can be downloaded, free of charge, at the Village's website http://northaurora.org/government/rfp-rfq-bidding.aspx or can be picked up at 25 East State Street, North Aurora, IL 60542 beginning Friday September 8, 2017. There will be a Mandatory Informational meeting held on Friday, September 22, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. at the North Aurora Village Hall. All interested parties submitting a proposal to be considered for Snow and Ice Removal Services must be in attendance.

Please contact John Laskowski, Public Works Director at 630-906-7373 if you have any questions.